
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

April 27, 2016  

VIA EMAIL 

Mr. Jim Collins, Executive Director 

British Columbia Farm Industry Review Board 

PO Box 9129 Stn Prov Govt 

Victoria BC V8W 9B5 

Dear Mr. Collins 

Re: Supervisory Review of Chicken Operating Agreement Amendments 

In accordance with the April 12, 2016 directions by the British Columbia Farm Industry Review Board 

(FIRB), please find enclosed the written submissions of the Chicken Farmers of Canada as well as a 

supporting affidavit and supplementary book of documents.  

CFC’s affidavit supports the enclosed submission, dated April 27, 2016. CFC would be pleased to 

provide an affidavit supporting CFC’s submission of March 18, 2016, if the FIRB considers such 

evidence helpful in its process, and if other participants are also prepared support their early 

submissions with affidavit evidence. 

CFC also requests a one-week extension for the delivery of its final response to the submissions of the 

other participants (currently scheduled to be delivered on May 4, 2016) as CFC’s legal counsel has an 

unrelated hearing scheduled for May 3-5, 2016.  

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us or our legal counsel. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Dungate 

Executive Director 

c. Dave Janzen, CFC Chair 

 Robin Smith, BC Board Chair 

 John Hunter, Q.C., BC Board Counsel 

 Wendy Baker, Q.C., PPPABC Counsel 

 David Wilson / Ben Grant, CFC Counsel 


